NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been introduced before the Town Board of the Town of Bath on May 08, 2023, a proposed Local Law #1 of the Year 2023 entitled “A local law establishing a solid waste management facilities one (1) year moratorium”.
WHEREFORE, pursuant to statute, the Supervisor of the Town of Bath will hold a public hearing on this local law as stated above at the Haverling High School Auditorium, 25 Ellas Avenue, Bath, New York, 14810 on June 12, 2023 at 7:15pm, at which time all persons interested will be heard.
Rhonda Tobias
Town of Bath Clerk
